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Our hawks were feeling happy to be back on school
campus! 

 
-Dia Del Niño Celebration and

Materials distribution is Friday  3/30
TK/K = 10-10:45am 
1/2 = 10:45-11:30am
3/4/5 - 11:30-1 Pm

 
- City Years' first day of virtual clubs has

been postponed to 3/30! Get excited!
 
 

Dear San Antonio Community: We had
a fantastic first week back! We couldn't

do it without your efforts. Students
were excited to be back - Dr. Montes 

 
The Value of the month is perseverance! How

will you persevere this week? 

Happy Birthday! 


